
 

 

 

CITY COUNCIL CLOSED MEETING SUMMARY 
Monday, June 10, 2024 

4:30 PM 

Mayor Connelly called the meeting to order at 4:30 pm. 

PRESENT: Mayor Tasha Connelly, Councilor Dale Adams, Councilor Molly MacGregor, Councilor 
Rick Blake.  ABSENT: Councilor Tom Sutherland.  
 
STAFF:  Tom Pagel, Rob Mattei, Chad Sterle, Kimberly Gibeau 

Mayor Connelly stated the purpose of the closed meeting and called for a motion to close the meeting. 

Motion made by Councilor Blake, Second by Councilor MacGregor to close the meeting. Voting Yea: 
Mayor Connelly, Councilor Adams, Councilor MacGregor, Councilor Blake 

1. Conduct discussions relative to the possible purchase of real property (Property ID: 91-585-
2910) pursuant to Minnesota Statute 13D.05, Subd. 3(c) 

Rob Mattei provided background information, including negotiations with current property 
owners and proposed project moving forward. 

Following discussion, Council advises Mr. Mattei to bring recommendation to Council at the 
next regular meeting on June 24, 2024. 

Mr. Mattei and Tom Pagel, City Administrator left the meeting at 4:45 PM. 

2. Continue discussions related to performance review for Tom Pagel, City Administrator. 

Council discussed performance review process. After further discussion, Council will conduct a 
closed meeting on Monday, July 8, 2024 to discuss performance review and contract 
negotiations. 

Motion made by Councilor MacGregor, Second by Councilor Adams to close the closed 
meeting. Voting Yea: Mayor Connelly, Councilor Adams, Councilor MacGregor, Councilor 
Blake 
 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 5:00 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
Kimberly Gibeau, City Clerk 


